Sa rgent, Katherine

— == == =
From: Tim Hesse <tim@5dinsight.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 3:01 PM
To: Sargent, Katherine
Subject: Re: Item Needed for the Beer and Liquor Licenses

bt CAUTION This email ongmated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recogmze the
sender and know the content is safe, ***

Hi Katye,

We need to change the closing date for the liquor license transfer for Diggers and Who's to be March 31, 2021.
Thanks,

Tim Hesse

(608) 317-4204
tim@5dinsight.com

On Feb 24, 2021, at 11:13 AM, Sargent, Katherine <sargentk@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Tim,

Yes that is correct! | will put March 22" down as your transfer date, however if that does not work we
need to know by 5pm on March 11",

These are the numbers | was looking for, Thank you!

Katye E. Sargent

Assistant Clerk

City of La Crosse

400 La Crosse St. La Crosse, Wi 54601
(608) 789-7553
sargentk@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Tim Hesse <tim@5dinsight.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 10:57 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Sargent, Katherine <sargentk@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Re: Item Needed for the Beer and Liquor Licenses
Importance: High

it CAUT[ON This emall originated from an ‘external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
| * recognize the sender and know the content is safe Lk i




